Horning Parish Council News – July 2015
Sponsor A Planter
The parish Council is investigating options for maintaining the Planters on the green and their annual replenishment. One option being considered is to allow individuals or local businesses to sponsor an individual planter in order to fund the annual maintenance and renewal. Would any individuals or businesses that may have an interest in such a scheme please contact the Clerk.
SAM2 Speed Sign:
The Parish Council are considering the purchase of a SAM2 speed sign as a measure to curb the speeding within the village. The sign will be moved around a number of sites within the village at regular intervals, these sites are available for inspection on the Parish Noticeboard. The Council would urge anybody who has a comment to contact the Clerk prior to the next meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parish Council Surgery:
The Parish Council has decided to arrange a regular “Surgery” session to allow Parishioners to make contact with Councillors in a less formal environment. The first session will be arranged for September and details will be available once a date has been confirmed.
Agenda Items: 
If you wish a particular issue or topic to be placed on the agenda and discussed by the Council, it is essential that you provide written details (by post or email) to the Clerk at least 5 working days before the meeting.
Next Parish Council Meeting: 
Monday 3rd August at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall. Members of the public are welcome. 
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